
 
 
To the Mono County Board of Supervisors, 
 
 
The June Lake Community Advisory Committee (CAC) has heard continuing dire 
concerns from the community regarding the lack of housing in the Eastern Sierra. In 
June Lake in particular there is a dearth of housing available particularly on the 
affordable end of the spectrum. There are now locals running afoul of regulations 
concerning RV use as housing.  
 
In the recent past county staff had been working on ways that Recreational Vehicles 
and Tiny Homes could be used to alleviate some of the housing issues.  
 
The CAC herby asks the Board of Supervisors to instruct staff to prioritize RV use 
exploration, due to limited band width as staff is thin currently. We request that 
Staff continue to work on the possible solutions and ways RVs could be used in a 
structured and limited fashion for housing in the Eastern Sierra. Having seen several 
make it through our recent record breaking winter in a 5th wheels and tiny homes 
there is clearly the ability to use these types of homes to live and enjoy life in the 
Eastern Sierra and June Lake in particular. With proper hookups and structured 
rules it seems, and perhaps a permitting process it seems RVs could be approved in 
a structured, methodical way.  
 
Please instruct staff to continue their work on using RVs and Tiny Houses as a 
temporary solution to our long term problem of low housing.  
 
Regards,  
The June Lake Community Advisory Committee 
 


